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Week 9 Term 1 

BUCHAN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

IS A BARR SCHOOL. 

(BUSHFIRE AT RISK REGISTER)  

This means our school will be  

closed and unstaffed on  

Code Red Days 

as well as other days deemed  

unsafe. 

IMPORTANT DATES  

Let’s Ride Bike tomorrow 
Kinder Incursion Wednesday 3rd April 

Doxa next week! 
School returns Tuesday 23rd April 

ANZAC Day 25th April Holiday! 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents,     

The Annual General Meeting of the School Council was held on Monday night. I would like to recognise and thank 
all our Councillors for their commitment to our school. It is great to have so many parents and community mem-
bers involved and keen to positively support the school moving forward. School Council is a great opportunity for 
all parents to help shape school policy and understand the direction of the school, Department of Education initia-
tives and requirements as well as why certain decisions are made. 

I would like to congratulate Richard McAuliffe, who has been elected to a second term as President. Other mem-
bers include:  Vice President - Sophie Sandy     Secretary - Ellie McAuliffe                           Members - Phillippa 
Greene, Michael Sandy, Mallory Gray, Tara King, Cassy Anderson, Susie Edwards and Lauren McRae. 

If you would like a matter raised at School Council, please put it in writing and submit it to the President for con-
sideration on the agenda at least one day prior to a meeting. Next meeting: 5pm, 20th of May. 

TUBBS Cross Country 

The sun was shining on us yesterday in Buchan. It was a noisy but lovely day. Over 350 students were in attend-
ance. Congratulations to all our students for putting in a top effort and running their little hearts out. A HUGE 
thank you to Bec Houghton and Mallory Gray for helping with all the pre-organisation, setting up and supervision 
of students. These events could not happen for our students, without the extra work staff members put in - above 
and beyond their paid hours and job descriptions. Thank you Bec and Mal. 

Every student from Buchan finished their age group races. Our student results were unbelievable!!!Foundation - 
Grace 2nd  9yrs—Roman 1st Jack 5th 10yr—Skye 7th - Noah 7th 11yr 12 yr— James 4th 

DOXA 

Our Grade 5/6 senior students are off to Melbourne with Miss Gray. We hope they all have a fantastic time and 
enjoy being in a vibrant, busy and exciting capital city. What a great way to finish the term! 



BUCHAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Absence REMINDER— 

If your child is unwell or unable to attend school, please remember parents need to contact the officebefore 

9:00am on that day. We need to account for all children each day and notifying us when children are absent 

from school certainly makes our job easier. 

 

 

Easter Raffle 

Please see if you can grab an extra East-
er Egg next time you are in town to do-
nate to our Easter Egg Raffle.  

All money raised goes to the Parents and 
Friends Fund, which is used to purchase 

items such as computers to directly support your child’s learn-
ing.  

 


